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The Saint John Police is hosting a Virtual Recruitment Session on March 21, 2023,
6:30-7:30 p.m.

The  Saint  John  Police  is  recruiting  police  officers  and  Public  Safety
Communications  Center  operators  (911  call  takers  and  dispatchers).

During the Virtual Recruitment Session, members of the Saint John Police will
talk about what it takes to be a police officer and 911 operator in Saint John. Our
recruitment team will explain the application requirements and process.

The SJPF are recruiting both experienced police officers and those interested in
our Sponsorship Program who require no prior training or experience to apply.

“There is no greater honour than to serve others and no greater satisfaction than
to be able to make a difference. Saint John Police members have that opportunity
everyday. Do you think you have what it takes to be one of us?” Chief R.M. Bruce

The Virtual Session will be held on Microsoft Teams. Please email your name and
number to policerecruit@saintjohn.ca to register.
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For more information on how to Join Our Team, visit Join Our Team | Saint John
Police Force

https://saintjohnpolice.ca/join-our-team/
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